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UPDATED Stark County Injury Crash 
 
What: Injury Crash   

Where: Interstate 94 MM 88 (4 miles east of Richardton, ND) 

When: 04/19/2021 8:30 am  

Road Conditions: Snow covered 

Weather Conditions: Blowing snow  

Type of Crash: Rollover 

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, Stark County Sheriff’s Office, Richardton 

Ambulance, Dickinson Ambulance 

Vehicle No. 1: 2002 Ford F250 
Driver No. 1: Duane Sattler (65) Richardton, ND, serious injuries 
Restraints:  Not restrained 
Charges:   Under Investigation 

 
Passenger No. 1:  Kimberly Sattler (58) Richardton, ND, serious injuries 
Restraints:  Seatbelt worn 

 
Passenger No. 2:  Shawn Sattler (22) Richardton, ND, serious injuries 
Restraints:  Not restrained 

 

NARRATIVE: The 2002 Ford F250 was traveling eastbound on Interstate 94.  The weather 
was snow, blowing snow, and the roads were snow covered.  Duane Sattler lost control and 
entered the median.  The trailer disconnected from the truck and rolled in the median before 
coming to rest facing south in the westbound lanes.  The F250 continued across the 
westbound lanes before rolling in the north ditch and coming to rest of its roof facing the 
west.  The three occupants were transported to CHI St. Alexius Dickinson for injuries sustained 
in the crash.   
 
This crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol.   
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_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Christopher Messer 701-328-2467                                                                                                                                                  
cmesser@nd.gov  

     
 


